



## TOKEN [WP1] Coordination

### Meeting Information

Date of the Meeting:	May 27, 2021.
Connection Details:	<a href="https://meetings.fundingbox.com/WP1_meeting">https://meetings.fundingbox.com/WP1_meeting</a>

### Attendees

Name	Organization	Y/N
Juanjo Hierro	FIWARE Foundation	
Har Preet Singh	FIWARE Foundation	Y
Stefano De Panfilis	FIWARE Foundation	Y
Andres Sanchez	FundingBox Accelerator	Y
Jorge Fernández	FundingBox Accelerator	Y
Anxo Martínez Veira	Fundingbox Accelerator	
Lynda O'Mahony	FundingBox Accelerator	Y
Nano Suarez	FundingBox Accelerator	
Konstantinos Votls	CERTH/ITI	
Sofia Terzi	CERTH/ITI	
Athanasios Kapsalis	CERTH/ITI	Y
Tom Kettels	Infrachain	
Thierry Grandjean	Infrachain/LIST	

Mats Brorsson	University of Luxembourg – SNT	Y
Juan Echevarría	Santander Municipality	
Joris Finck	IMEC	y
Rob Van den berg	IMEC	y
Ilja Cooreman	IMEC	
Luis Muñoz	Unican	Y
Johnny Choque	Unican	Y
Laura Rodríguez de Lope	Unican	Y
Nino Chaganava	University of Luxembourg –SNT	
Adnan Imeri	InfraChain	Y
Robert Norvill	University of Luxembourg – SNT	

## Agenda

#	Item
1	Status update on Token Platform
2	SSI Status (Sofia)
3	Fiware Service Status (Har Preet)
4	Each PUC to present status of PUC development and technology Requirements
5	InfraChain update on task 1.3

### Status update on Token Platform

Token Streams and production version of storage are ready. These will be on the Developer portal in a few days (before the next meeting). Documentation yet to be completed for the streams part. This will take a couple of weeks to upload to the wiki.

Token Connect (related to SSI) – First working version has been completed. Not ready for production yet. Allows you to use a self sovereign identity to log into any application. We have created a browser extension, you can use a self sovereign identity, either import one or create a new one. It will take between 1–2 months to consider it production ready.

The notarization part has not progressed. It will remain in the testbed for now. Some progress made with Alastria to allow us to deploy it to Alastria but progress is required on the code first.

Next steps:

- Enable new services in the developer portal.
- Release all of the related documentation within the wiki.
- Need to align with Certh and Fiware to deploy their services on the dev portal.

## **SSI Status**

How will it be implemented via the developer portal?

- Everything uploaded on the servers. A production ready version complete but currently doing some testing with different logins. Will be ready in a week's time.
- Finishing the documentation at the moment, which will be uploaded next week.
- Workshop: Will upload some tutorial videos. (Sofia not available at the moment to do the workshop)

Hyperledger Indy will be used for the wallet.

## **Fiware Service Status**

Ready and currently available in Github.. Will be available with the next Fiware release. Will be an open source component.

PUC owners can start using it and creating their own instance.

Needs to be linked to the developer portal.

canis major: <https://github.com/FIWARE-Blockchain/CanisMajor>

tutorials: <https://github.com/FIWARE-Blockchain/tutorials.Step-by-Step>

fiware-blockchain: <https://github.com/fiware-blockchain>

(next step, integrating this adaptor to API umbrella and integration with TOKEN Platform)

## **PUC Presentations**

PUC1 presentation [Link](#).

PUC2 will present an update at the next EEB meeting on Thursday 3rd June.

PUC3: Currently only planned to use Canis Major. First integration with partners over the next month.

PUC4 presentation [Link](#).

PUCs to consider which Token services can be implemented. Not to lose the focus on the overall goal of the project and the purpose of the use cases.

Action: Joris to prepare an assessment about the use of the token platform technologies by the PUCs.

## **Infrachain update on task 1.3**

- Will be discussed in the next meeting Thursday 3rd June.  
(Table below sent by Robert via email)

Action	Responsible	Other LTP involved	To do	Deadline
Identify organisations to be contacted	Robert Norvill		Liaise with organisation based on updated WP5 contact spreadsheet	Depends on spreadsheet update
Contact organisations	Robert Norvill		Contact identified organisations	In progress
Join organisations to dissemination purposes	Robert Norvill		Join organisations with interest in TOKEN's work and/or interested members	In progress (DIF joined) 